
From: JD Davies   
Sent: 05 December 2022 12:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0005 Canfield Moat House, High Cross Lane West, Little Canfield, Dunmow, Essex 
CM6 1TD 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I would like to submit an objection against the above planning application.  
 
My family and I currently live on  after we moved from Upminster back in 2020 

 
 Moving to Little Canfield has been a solace for my family and me due to 

the peace and tranquility that the area offers, and it was the main reason we made the move to this 
location. 
 
Despite how happy we are in our home, we have endured numerous issues since our time here in 
relation to water pressure, and frequent drain issues.There have been several occasions of access 
issues when other homes have undergone low level restoration or building works, which has also 
had a detrimental impact on the surrounding grounds and roads. The magnitude of the above 
planning application has caused immense distress to both me and my family and what this may hold 
for our future here in Little Canfield. As well as the destruction to agricultural/forestry land, on top 
of the devastation to nature and wildlife, the building work in general will carry a mass of both noise 
and air pollution that will continue for quite some time. This in turn will bring an overload of 
residents to an already very stretched area increasing the water and drainage issues that 
already carry a burden to the area and have done for many years. High Cross Lane is a single file road 
that is not suitable for large vehicles. Access to this would cause an immense load of disruption.  
 
I cannot stress enough the worry and distress I personally am feeling in anticipation for the above 
taking place. I would like to please ask you to reconsider the above application and what this will 
mean for the surrounding residents and their families.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Davies-Clark Family 

 
  

 
 

 




